
 
McKINNEY ARMED SERVICES MEMORIAL BOARD 

 
SEPTEPBER 8, 2021 

 
The McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board met at the Parks, Recreation, and 

Open Space Conference Room, 1611 North Stonebridge Drive, McKinney, Texas on 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

Board members Present: Chair Matt Harris, Vice Chair Colin Kimball, Elizabeth 

Robins, Christopher Kuhn, Whitney Nash, Steve Lebo, & Peter McLellan 

Absent: Leo Griffin            

Staff Present: Assistant Director Ryan Mullins, Parks Superintendent Marty Sillito, 

and Executive Assistant Flora Ray                 

21-0789  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Steve Lebo, seconded by Board member Whitney Nash to approve the 

Minutes of the Armed Services Memorial Board Meeting of August 11, 

2021 

21-0790  Chair Harris led the discussion to review & assign the tasks for the 2021 

Veterans Day Ceremony. Various tasks are in process of being 

completed such as confirming a guest speaker, the fly-over, color guard, 

choir, & organizing volunteers.  

 
Chairman Harris called for citizen comments and there were not any. 

Chairman Harris called for Board comments: Chair Harris thanked the members for 

serving on the Board. They planned & successfully hosted both the previous Veterans 

Day Ceremony & the Memorial Day Ceremony.  

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Elizabeth 

Robins, seconded by Board member Whitney Nash to adjourn at 7:03 p.m. 

              An audio recording of this meeting is available through the City of McKinney 
meeting archive. 

 

These minutes approved by the MASMB members on:     

 
       

Colin Kimball 
Vice-Chairman 

        
 

             
        Flora Ray 
        Meeting Clerk            


